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Web Announcement 268 

Legislative Determination Allows Reversal of Certain Policy Changes 

Announced in September 2008  

The 2009 Nevada State Legislature authorized full funding for the Nevada Check Up program (SCHIP). This 

action has allowed the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) to reverse certain policy changes 

that were implemented in September 2008 (see Web Announcements 208 and 212).  

Effective with dates of service on or after July 1, 2009:  

• Orthodontia services (CDT codes D8000-D8999) are re-established for Nevada Check Up recipients.  

• Dental coverage for Nevada Check Up recipients is no longer limited to $600 per year.  

• Ocular/vision services (glasses, frames, lenses, spectacles, etc.) are reestablished for Nevada Medicaid 

recipients age 21 and older and for Nevada Check Up recipients.  

 

 

  

https://medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_208_090308.pdf
https://medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_212_090808.pdf

